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 OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI  
 
 
In the Matter of the Request of The Empire District ) 
Electric Company and The Empire District Gas )  
Company for Waiver of a Dual Branding Requirement  ) File No.  AO-2020-0184 
Regarding the Continued Use of the Empire District  ) 
Name for Electric, Gas, and Water Operations   ) 
 
 

NOTICE REGARDING PRESENTATION TO COMMISSION 
 

Issue Date:  May 14, 2020 

 
 On March 18, 2020, the Commission issued an Order Granting Partial Waiver that 

allowed The Empire District Electric Company and The Empire District Gas Company to 

begin transitioning from an Empire-Liberty Utilities dual brand to a Liberty Utilities brand. 

One of the conditions placed on that order was that the companies keep Staff, interested 

stakeholders, and the Commission apprised of developments, including making a 

presentation to the Commission regarding its new brand and customer communication 

plan. Liberty Utilities has informed the Commission that it will make such a presentation 

at the Commission’s June 3, 2020, agenda meeting.    

       BY THE COMMISSION 

 
 
        
       Morris Woodruff 

Secretary 
 

Morris L. Woodruff, Chief Regulatory  
Law Judge, by delegation of authority  
pursuant to Section 386.240, RSMo 2016. 
 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 14th day of May, 2020. 
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